Whitingham Economic Development Group
A special meeting of the Whitingham EDG was held on Thursday, December 17, 2015 at 6:45 am.

Attendees:  Jenepher Burnell, Todd Wahlstrom, Adam Buursma, and Phil Edelstein.

Todd Wahlstrom notified the group of his intention to submit his resignation to the Selectboard, as did Adam Buursma.

A brief conversation regarding the Farmers Market and EDG’s need to separate from the management of the Farmers Market and for it to be passed on to the vendors.  Todd was willing to facility a forum for the vendors to take on this responsibility.  
Phil and Jenepher both agreed to continue their participation as EDG members.  They discussed their interest in continuing to work with the Selectboard and the Windham Regional Commission on the Municipal Center bridge railing project.
No further meetings were planned.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30am

Respectfully submitted,

Jenepher Burnell

